Susana Martinez, Governor Sidonie Squier, Secretary Income Support Division PO Box 2348 Santa Fe, NM 87504-2348 Phone: (505) 827-7250; Fax: (505) 827-7203

INCOME SUPPORT DIVISION INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM ISD-GI 12 –32 DATE: June 4, 2012

TO:

ISD Staff

FROM:

Ted Roth, Director

Income Support Division

SUBJECT:

Selection of New Administrative Assistant for the Discor's Office

This memorandum is to announce the selection of Coria diler as the new Administrative Assistant for the Income Support Division Direction Office.

Gloria has been employed with the NM Environment Department for the past six and a half years working in the Office of the Secretary and with the Liquid Waste, Pool and Food Programs. She previously worked with the Environment Department in 1992 for six years working with Boards and Commissions, Office of General punsel and Office of the Secretary. She took a nine year leave from state government to run her on the siness and raise two kids.

Please join me in congretulating and relcoming Gloria to her new position in the Director's Office.